
•  95 years  a t  The Universi ty  of  Kansas , 
founded in  1923

• Largest  f ra terni ty  a t  The Universi ty  of 
Kansas

•  Founding Member,  Dr.  James Nai-
smith,  invented the game of  basketbal l

•  16 different  s ta tes  represented among 
the chapter ’s  membership
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STATE OF THE CHAPTER:

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

Brothers  and Alumni, 

My name is  Jonah Cohen.  I  am 
a junior  f rom Colorado s tudying 
Finance and Business  Analyt ics 
and I  have the pleasure of  serv-
ing as  KU SigEp’s  president  for 
the 2018-2019 school  year . 

In  an effor t  to  be t ransparent  to 
our  a lumni ,  I  want  to  inform you 
on the s ta tus  of  the SigEp chapter 
a t  KU. During the 2018 spr ing se-
mester ,  the chapter  went  through 
an invest igat ion conducted by 
the univers i ty  in  response to  a 
third-person hazing al legat ion.

Jonah Cohen

KU S igEp 2018-2019 Chapter  Pres iden t 

In  conclusion of  the invest igat ion 
the chapter  was found responsible 
of  “member dominance” during 
the Ini t ia t ion Week.  The invest i -
gat ion report  s t ressed that  no al-
cohol  was involved and no mem-
bers’  personal  safety was ever  a t 
r isk.  Port ions of  the membership 
development  program needed to 
be revised to  meet  today’s  ex-
pectat ions and s tandards.

The chapter  received social  re-
s t r ic t ions through December 31, 
2018 and a  probat ion s ta tus  unt i l 
March 20,  2019.  Throughout  this 
year  the ent i re  execut ive board 
has  gained an abundance of  as-
s is tance while  working with the 
univers i ty  to  improve our  mem-
ber  educat ion programming and 
the chapter  as  a  whole. 

I  am extremely proud to  announce 
that  SigEp’s  members  have re-
sponded to  this  probat ion by in-
creasing effor ts  to  be involved 
within the Greek Community and 
the KU Community al together . 
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We encourage you to  drop by SigEp anyt ime you’re  in 
Lawrence.  You’l l  have a  chance to  meet  some of  our 
members ,  and to  see the many improvements  that  have 
been made to  the house in  the past  few years . 
 
SigEp at  KU is  doing very wel l ,  and we’d love for  you to 
see i t  f i rs t  hand!   Please drop by to  see us!

“Mom Sa l l y ”  -  Sa l l y  Company

SigEp House Mother  2007-Present

In  the past  few weeks we have had 
two members  e lected to  the Inter-
fraterni ty  Counci l  Execut ive Board 
and three members  e lected to  the 
Junior  Interfraterni ty  Counci l  Ex-
ecut ive Board.  Keaton Dornath and 
Jack Bryan wil l  serve on KU’s IFC 
Board as  Risk Reduct ion and Schol-
arship Chair  respect ively.  Tommy 
Braun,  Sam Friedmann,  and Bret t 
Wainwright  wil l  serve on KU’s Jun-
ior  IFC Board as  Communicat ions, 
Phi lanthropy,  and Publ ic  Relat ions 
respect ively.  We are  extremely 
proud of  a l l  f ive of  these members 
and are  exci ted to  see their  posi t ive 
impact  on the Greek Community in 
this  upcoming year . 

SigEp has  been,  and wil l  cont inue 
to  be,  a  leading fraterni ty  a t  KU. 
We are  exci ted to  watch our  recent 
programming revis ions s t rengthen 
SigEp even more!

Fraternal ly ,

Jonah Cohen
KU SigEp -  President

Corpus Christi 

Last  month,  members  volunteered at  Corpus Chris-
t i  to  teach young kids  the importance of  being a 
leader  and how to be a  par t  of  a  team. This  is  one 
of  many ways members  f requent ly  volunteer  in  the 
Lawrence Community.

HOUSEMOTHER’S MESSAGE

SIGEPS GIVING BACK

Polar Plunge 

The annual  Polar  Plunge cont inues to  be SigEp’s 
largest  and most  succesful  phi lanthropy par tner-
ship.  The Polar  Plunge is  an event  hosted by Special 
Olympics  -  Lawrence,  which is  an organizat ion that 
empowers  individuals  with intel lectual  disabi l i t ies 
to  become physcial ly  f i t ,  product ive and respected 
members  of  society.  This  years  Polar  Plunge wil l 
take place on February 24th,  2019.

3

BUSINESS NEWSLETTER



https://zoom.us/j/629674087

CHAPTER HOUSE 
IMPROVEMENTS

In  the past  few years ,  KU SigEp has  been commit ted to  constant ly  up-

dat ing the chapter  house.  Here are  a  few of  the most  recent  improve-

ments  a l though there  are  many more to  come in the near  future .

The chapter  house has  recieved new furni ture 

in  the s tudy room, formal  room, media room, 

chapter  room, as  wel l  as  in  the dining hal l

New Furni ture
A grand piano was generously donated by Tom 

and Anita  Wertz .  The piano is  located in  the 

formal  room and has  been a  great  addi t ion

Grand Piano 

Last  summer,  a  gazebo was constructed next  to 

the basketbal l  court .  Members  of  the chapter 

f requent ly  use the gazebo to  gr i l l  out  on week-

ends 

Gazebo
The front  entry hal lway now displays a  quote 

f rom James Naismith (KU SigEp Founder)  that 

was painted by ar t is t  and junior  c lass  member 

David Accurso 

Updated Entryway

4

BUSINESS NEWSLETTER



VP of  Programming

Topeka, Kansas

Kyle Resnik

President

Denver, Colorado

Jonah Cohen

VP of  Risk Management

Omaha, Nebraksa

Patrick Nieto Jr.

VP of  Member Development

Olathe, Kansas

Brad Beller

VP of  Finance 

Frisco, Texas

Reid Buehler

VP of  Philanthropy

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma

Cole Garrett

VP of Scholarship

Overland Park, Kansas

Jack Bryan

VP of Recruitment

Lake Quivira, Kansas

Grady Barackman

Chaplain

Fort Dodge, Iowa

Keaton Dornath

THE 2018-2019 KU SIGEP
EXECUTIVE BOARD
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MEMBER SPOTLIGHT:
DAVID ACCURSO 
Twenty-year-old David Accurso is  an up-and-
coming ar t is t  out  of  Kansas  City,  Kansas .  Ac-
curso current ly  showcases  his  work in  the lo-
cal  Kansas  City area.  In  addi t ion,  he has  made 
appearances in  Chicago to  expand his  reach. 
David’s  fol lowing is  growing alongside his  as-
pirat ion to  share  his  ar t  with world-wide audi-
ences.

Accurso’s  ar t is t ic  journey began at  a  young 
age when he f i rs t  discovered his  ta lent  and 
passion for  drawing.  Although ar t  has  a lways 
been a  par t  of  Accurso’s  l i fe ,  i t  was not  unt i l 
h is  teenage years  that  he real ized his  ar t is t ic 
incl inat ion.  In  his  middle  school  years  David 
was exposed to  s t ippl ing,  a  technique in  which 
the ar t is t  s t ra tegical ly  places  dots  to  create  a 
desired image.  A fascinat ion and obsession for 
this  technique ensued as  David cont inued to 
develop his  ar t is t ic  abi l i t ies  throughout  his  re-
maining teenage years . 

Accurso’s  ar t is t ic  abi l i t ies  are  the resul t  of  years 
of  pract ice  and dedicat ion that  have made his 
craf t  unique among al l  other  techniques.  David 
is  a  junior  member that  has  completed several 
extraordinary pieces  for  the chapter.  I f  you are 
interested in  looking at  more of  his  work or 
purchasing a  piece of  his ,  vis i t  h is  websi te  a t 
ht tps: / /www.davidaccurso.com



1645 Tennessee St  
Lawrence, KS 66044

@ku_sigep

@kusigep

www.kusigep.com

IN MEMORIAM:

Charl ie  Storey 
Gil l is  1998-2018

This portrai t  of  Charl ie  was painted 

by brother  David Accurso short ly 

af ter  Charl ie’s  passing

We are  absolutely hear tbroken to  inform 

you that  SigEp lost  one of  our  members 

this  semester  in  a  car  accident .  Charl ie 

Gil l is  was a  junior  f rom St .  Louis  s tud-

ying f i lm at  KU, which was a  longt ime 

passion of  his .  Charl ie  was known for 

his  unrelent ing joyful  and adventerous 

spir i t .  He was someone who never  fa i led 

to  br ing a  smile  to  those around him.  We 

are  extremely grateful  for  the t remendous 

outporing of  love that  has  been shown to-

wards our  members  during this  t ime,  We 

cont inue to  pray for  Charl ie’s  family and 

hold them very close in  our  hear ts . 

We are  extremely grateful  for  recent  a lumni  donat ionas that  have great ly  benefi t ted the chapter 
and have assis ted the future  succes  of  SigEp at  The Universi ty  of  Kansas .  These donat ions do not 
go unot iced and al l  current  members  are  extremely grateful  for  the support .  I f  you would l ike to 
donate  to  the chapter  please go to  kusigep.com/donate 
or  KGAA, PO Box 7050,  OP,  KS 66207-0050

The 2018-2019 new member class  is  com-
posed of  38 young men,  33 of  which are 
f reshmen and the other  5  are  in  their 
sophomore year.  The new member class 
has  shown  t remendous commitment  to 
l ive out  the pr inciples  of  SigEp and have 
col lect ively shown their  desire  to  be bal-
anced in  their  academic and peronal  l ives .

The 2018-2019 
New Member Class:

FOR MORE 
INFORMATION,
KEEP IN TOUCH.

Thank You for  Your Support :



Brian “B.D.” Davis  is  in  his  27th 
cont inuous year  of  f r iendship with 
SigEp!  Brian comes to  us  as  par t  of 
the Natural  Ties  special  needs pro-
gram. Brian is  famously know around 
SigEp for  shar ing jokes af ter  dinners . 
We can confirm that  af ter  27 years , 
his  jokes have not  changed one bi t , 
however  they cont inue to  make mem-
bers  laugh every week.
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